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Comments: I am a life long resident of the Georgia mountains. I make my living here and have hiked and camped

for decades in this area.  I strongly oppose the scope of logging in this  plan.  Clean water and outdoor recreation

are far more important to this area than timber fees. Sound management must include feedback from outside

experts. The existing proposal does not allow for review of  the areas to be harvested. Lacking this I do not see

how the forest service can truthfully say they have the public's input.  


